COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD'S REGISIER OF SHIPPINC

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3

RJS
30th November, 1953.

¢lassn(s)

Dear Sirs,

I duly  recelved your letter of the 19th
nstant pespecting the case of the "FPARANA" whieh

ins

erossed my ceblegram of the 20th,
Tour remarks regarding both the "PARANA"

and the "NORTE" are noted with interest, and I shall

be pleased 1f you will keep me advised of any

developments,.

Yours faithfully,

GClerk to the
Classification Committee

The Surveyors,
BUENOS AIRES,
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